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 Waltham Board of Health and  

Biosafety Committee Meeting Minutes  

 

June 30, 2021 
 
The Board of Health and Biosafety Committee meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.  

 

Susan Piantedosi and Barbara Ernisse were not present. 

 

The minutes of the last meeting (March 10, 2021) were reviewed and approved by the Board. 

 

The following items were discussed: 

  

 

1. SeQure DX, 1440 Main Street, Suite 320, was granted an RDNA permit. 

 

2. Sanofi,153 Second Avenue, was granted a largescale work addition to the current 

RDNA permit. 

 

3.  Members approve the hiring of a sanitary consultant at Bits and Bites, 912 Main 

Street. 

 

4. Members were updated on Gardencrest. 

 

5. Members were updated on rats in the City of Waltham. 

 

6. Members approved the request for a Rabies Vaccination exemption for a hound mix. 

 

7. Members were updated on COVID 19. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:40 PM. 

 

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 8, 2021 at 5:00 PM. 
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